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18 March 2016 

Our Reference: SYD13/01369/03 
Your Reference: SSD 6249 

Director 
Industry Assessment 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Attention: Emma Barnet 

GLENFIELD WASTE SERVICES RESOURCE RECOVERY FACILITY — NOTICE OF EXHIBITION 
CAMBRIDGE AVENUE, GLENFIELD 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Reference is made to Department's letter dated 15 February 2016, regarding the abovementioned 
application which was referred to Roads and Maritime Services (Roads and Maritime) for 
consideration. 

Roads and Maritime has reviewed the application and raises no objection to the proposed waste 
services resource recovery facility at Glenfield. 

Any inquiries in relation to this application can be directed to Pahee Rathan on 8849 2219 or by 
email at development.sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au  

Yours sincerely 

Gordon Trotter 
Manager Land Use Assessment 
Network and Safety Section 

Roads and Maritime Services 

27-31 Argyle Street, Parramatta NSW 2150 I 
PO Box 973 Parramatta NSW 2150 I 
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